
April 27, 2023 

 

Good afternoon Grads,  

There are three things you need to ensure are completed over the coming week or two: 

1. Complete your Capstone Presentation by Friday, May 5th.  If you have any questions, 
please contact your CLC 12 teacher or the teacher you have been assigned to for 
your presentation.   

2. From the 2023 Yearbook crew: All grad yearbook portraits and quotes were posted 
on the office windows last Monday. Please confirm your name, quote and baby 
photo are correct before this Friday. If corrections are needed, please message 
Ms. Uphoff or see her in room 137. If your photo is missing, please see the office. 

3. Graduation Ceremony Convocation Write-up – Due Friday, May 12th  

The Grade 12 Convocation Ceremony Profile is for every grade 12 student participating in 
the Graduation Ceremony on June 25th.  It is a statement grads write about themselves 
that is read as they cross the stage at the Orpheum.  Grade 12 students need to fill out 
THIS FORM below by May 12th.  The form has several examples to help guide students in 
creating their write up.  A QR code with this link is also posted on Argyle’s office 
windows.  URL to form: https://forms.office.com/r/HEvkN4ft6G 

 

Thanks, 
Ms. Jonat 
Principal 
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